EURO-PAYPHONE

Transport for London
Albany House

65 Broadway
Westminster

London

SW1H 0BD

12/06/2017

Developer’s Notice as required under the Town and Country Planning (General
Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015.

Proposed Development at: CN52 - Pavement outside 21 Hampstead Road

This letter gives notice that Euro Payphone Ltd will be applying to Camden Council under Condition
A.3 (3) of Part 16 of the Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) (England)
Order 2015 for its determination as to whether the prior approval of the Local Planning Authority will
be required for the siting and appearance of the installation of a telephone kiosk.

The application and accompanying plans should be made available online on the Local Planning
Authority Website or for public inspection at the offices of the above Local Planning Authority at
Planning Department, Camden Council, Camden Town Hall Extension, Argyle Street, London, WC1H
8ND during standard office hours. Please contact the Local Planning Authority for clarification in this
regard.

Any individual or organisation who wish to make a representation regarding the siting and appearance
of the proposed development may do so by writing to the Local Planning Authority at the above
address. Please include the site address in any correspondence. Representations in this regard must
be received by the Local Planning Authority no later than 03/07/2017 (21 days from date of letter).

Regards

Tom Fisher
Development Executive

Euro Payphone Limited

Euro Payphone Ltd Company Registration no: N120783 Registered Address: 59 Royal Lodge Road, Belfast, BT8 7UL



